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ChanrC, Richard

From: Chang, Richard

Sent: Monday, November 15, 2010 9:30 AM
To: Rini, Brett
Subject: RE: QUERY: ACRS meeting on SOARCA

Brett,

I got a copy of the tickets, but I didn't notice any discussion on the Peer Review... could I see what you have?

Thanks,
Richard

From: Rini, Brett
Sent: Monday, November 15, 2010 9:28 AM
To: Chang, Richard
Subject: RE: QUERY: ACRS meeting on SOARCA

Richard,

I'll come to your office at 10. Were you able to get a copy of the tickets?

Thanks,

Brett

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Friday, November 12, 2010 1:54 PM
To: Rini, Brett
Subject: RE: QUERY: ACRS meeting on SOARCA

Brett,

I should be able to meet on Monday to discuss the ACRS meeting. Does 10:00 work?

In regards to the two SOARCA WITS items... could you please give me a copy of the tickets?

Thanks,
Richard

From: Rini, Brett
Sent: Friday, November 12, 2010 1:48 PM
To: Chang, Richard
Subject: Fw: QUERY: ACRS meeting on SOARCA

Richard,

Let's meet on Monday to discuss the possibility of meeting with ACRS w/o making the documents public. I don't think they
will allow that.

Also, Brian Sheron had a question this morning about the two SOARCA WITS items. What is the difference between the
two tickets? Why are we providing the peer review results to the Commission?

Thanks,
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Brett

Brett A. Rini
Technical Assistant
RES/DE

From: Yerokun, Jimi
To: Rini, Brett
Cc: Armstrong, Kenneth; Lien, Peter; Schaperow, Jason; Ghosh, Tina; Chang, Richard
Sent: Thu Nov 11 17:46:38 2010
Subject: RE: QUERY: ACRS meeting on SOARCA

Brett - Please work with Richard Chang to resolve the question. I know that we'd like to brief the ACRS on the
uncertainty analysis plan. I also know that we are not prepared to make the plan publicly available. Since it's
an hour and a half briefing, maybe slides alone will be sufficient.

From: Rini, Brett
Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2010 4:07 PM
To: Yerokun, Jimi
Cc: Armstrong, Kenneth; Lien, Peter
Subject: QUERY: ACRS meeting on SOARCA

Jimi,

At the ACRS Coordination Team meeting, the staff asked about the likelihood of having the SOARCA briefing
at the January ACRS full committee meeting. They reiterated the requirement that all information presented at
the meeting be publicly available. Are we on track for the briefing in January?

Thanks,

Brett

Brett A. Rini
Technical Assistant
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research
Division of Engineering
(301)251-7615
Brett.Rini@nrc.pov
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